
 

May 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Insight Assessment Reports 
 
Starting this academic year, we will be providing a termly print-out of each child’s assessment 

report from ‘Insight’, our online pupil assessment tracking tool, which will show exactly how 

your child is doing based on in-class assessments done by the teacher. This will be in addition 

to parent’s evenings and the usual end of year report. 

There will be an explanation on the sheet about how to interpret your child's data, but if you 

have any further questions please email deborah.howard@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. 

These sheets will be sent home as a hard copy in your child's book bag at some point this 

week. If you require an additional print-out (e.g. if parents do not live together), please 

email admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. 

Kind regards, 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
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